“Because of the amount of federal land in Nevada, our communities face unique challenges. Too often, private property is impacted by how federal land is managed.  This bill provides a process for residents of Gold Point and Ione to gain clear title to their property.  Those who have been legally living on their land and paying taxes deserve to have this issue settled.  I am pleased to work with the Nevada delegation to resolve this on-going problem,” said Heller.  
